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26 January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Reminder for Year 11 Graduates’ Hoodies 

Thank you to all the parents/carers who have already completed the google form and been online to 
pay for their students’ hoodie. These orders have been placed and you do not need to do anything 
further.  

If you have not already placed your order, please order online by going on to the Hoodies4Schools shop 

website: Home wealdgraduates2024 (deco-apparel.com) 

The cost of each hoodie is £17.50, and should you wish to purchase one, payment must be made by 27 
March 2024 at 10.00pm which will give ample time for the ordering and production of the hoodie. 

No orders will be accepted after this date. 

The sizes range from XS to XXL (Chest sizes as follows: XS - 34”, S - 36”, M - 40”, L - 44”, XL - 48”, XXL 
- 52”) - See website for correct representation of the available colours: 

Airforce Blue  Bottle Green  

Deep  
Black  

Fire  
Red  

Oxford  
Navy  

Kelly  
Green  

Storm  
Grey  

Hot  
Pink  

Sapphire Blue  Jade  Moondust Grey  

Baby  
Pink  

Sky  
Blue  

Pepper- 
mint  Purple  Lavender  

Please check the size guides carefully as due to the nature of the printed garments, return or exchange will 
not be offered if the incorrect size or colour is ordered.  

To place your order, simply follow the link below and follow the easy order steps: 

Shop website:  Home wealdgraduates2024 (deco-apparel.com) 
* Please note; When placing the order, at check out, you may be asked to insert ‘shipping’ details. This 
would be for card payment verification only.  Please use the same address which the payment card is 
registered to.  Hoodies are being delivered direct to school as a whole bulk delivery. 

https://wealdgraduates2024.deco-apparel.com/
https://wealdgraduates2024.deco-apparel.com/


 

 
 

All orders will be delivered to The Weald and will be distributed to Year 11 before the start of study 
leave. At the time of writing, I cannot confirm when their last day will be but rest assured the hoodies 
will be here in good time for this date.  

If you have not already done so. Please complete this link to give permission for your child's name 
to be included on the list of Y11 names on the back of the hoodie. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs H Gardner 
Head of Year 11 

https://forms.gle/122tUhHkH1odmJxd7

